

Name: _____

Date: _____

Teacher's name: _____

I. USE OF ENGLISH

A. Choose the correct answers.

1. My friends like listening to old **EDM / jazz** albums from the 1950s.
2. My father likes listening to **jazz / classical music**, especially Mozart and Beethoven.
3. Michael loves animals and nature, and that is why he studied **law / biology**.
4. My sister studied **medicine / physics**, and now she works in a hospital as a doctor.

B. Complete the sentences.

project	science fiction	chores	change	documentary	talk show
---------	-----------------	--------	--------	-------------	-----------

1. A _____ can be interesting if there are good guests and the host asks original questions.
2. Space travel, aliens, futuristic technology — I love all _____ shows!
3. We saw an interesting _____ about what is in our food. I learned a lot!
4. Megan's final _____ at college was about new energy sources, and she got an A.
5. Doing _____ at home is important, but I don't really enjoy washing the dishes.
6. Nathan never travels outside the US, so a trip to South America will be a complete _____ for him.

C. Complete the sentences with the correct form of **used to** and the words in parentheses ().

1. Brad _____ (not listen) to music on the internet but now he listens to it all the time.
2. When you were little, _____ you _____ (buy) video games?
3. Jack _____ (go) to the movies a lot when he was younger, but now he watches TV shows more often.

D. Complete the second sentence with (not) as ... as, so that it has a similar meaning to the first sentence.

1. Tickets to a concert are more expensive than tickets to a movie.
Tickets to a movie are _____ tickets to a concert.
2. Jacob is happy about seeing *X-Men* again, and Randy is too.
Jacob is _____ Randy about seeing *X-Men* again.
3. I watch dramas more often than I watch cartoons.
I don't watch cartoons _____ I watch dramas.
4. Our college has more concerts than your college.
Your college doesn't have _____ our college.

E. Complete the sentences with the words in parentheses (). Use the present perfect continuous.

1. Matt _____ (not listen) to music this week because he has exams.
2. I have been very busy this week. I _____ (build) my first website.
3. _____ Tony _____ (make) any progress with his new project?

F. Complete the conversation with the correct modal.

Mom: Can you help me with the dinner, Vicki?

Vicki: Of course. ¹ **Must / Can** I eat one of those fries? They look delicious!

Mom: No, you ² **must not / couldn't**! You ³ **must not / may touch** them! They're for the table.

⁴ **Could / Must** you put the knives and forks on the table, please?

Vicki: OK but ⁵ **can't / couldn't** I have a fry, please? Just one.

Mom: No you ⁶ **could / can't** . Now call your brother and father. When we're all at the table, you can start.

G. Choose the correct answer.

1. Yesterday I **had to / didn't have to** finish the report by the end of the day because my boss needed it last night for an important meeting.
2. Students **must / must not** bring their laptop to every class except for music classes.
3. Sophia **must / needed to** prepare well for her interview last Monday.
4. The teacher **needed not to / didn't need to** make photocopies for me because I had bought the textbook.

II. LISTENING

H.  Listen to the conversation between two friends, Brandon and Kayla. Choose the correct answers. (2 points each)

1 Emily wants to take a summer course to

- A be famous in the future.
- B spend more time out of her house.
- C learn something useful.

2.What does Jack say about playing the guitar?

- A He says it is something he still does now.
- B He agrees that it is more difficult than the piano.
- C He says he found it boring, and that's why he sold his guitar.

3. Emily has already written..

- A reviews of concerts.
- B stories for her college newspaper.
- C a blog about her favorite series.

4. The price of the course is for...

- A. 2 months
- B. 2 weeks
- C. 3 weeks

5.The blogging course..

- A costs less if you pay for it on the internet
- B is not as expensive as the guitar course.
- C starts on August 3.

IV. READING

I. Read the article. Then choose the correct answers. (2 points each)

The 10-Day Challenge

As part of our new Personal Development section, we are inviting you to do a ten-day challenge. Simply choose something you want to do, and do it every day for ten days. But it must be a challenge, of course! To give you some ideas, we spoke to four people who have decided to try the challenge.

I've been doing a ten-day no-complaint challenge. So now I can't say anything bad when my brother doesn't wash the dishes. It's also difficult when I'm watching sports, and my team plays poorly. If I last ten days, it will be a great achievement, but I don't think I will.

Luz – Mexico

I've been trying not to eat sugar for ten days. I didn't realize that sugar was in everything! I failed on the second day when I had some bread which contained sugar. I've stopped putting sugar in coffee and have found one breakfast cereal that doesn't include sugar! I have more energy, and I can concentrate better at work, but I need some chocolate soon! Three days to go!

João – Brazil

I've posted a black-and-white photo on Facebook every day for ten days. My life is not very exciting, so it was a challenge to find interesting subjects. My most popular photo was of my cat in front of a lamp. It wasn't planned, but the light made my cat look really mysterious.

Diego – Colombia

I've been writing in a diary for seven days. I think it will be easy to complete the challenge, but some days it's more difficult than others. I usually write about how I feel, but yesterday I wrote a poem. It's nice that the challenge is flexible – you can do what you like. It's been fun so far. In the future I hope to work as a journalist.

Jose – Peru

1. Which person had some success in their challenge by accident?
 - a. Luz
 - b. João
 - c. Diego
 - d. Jose
2. Which person is not confident about finishing the ten-day challenge?
 - a. Luz
 - b. João
 - c. Diego
 - d. Jose
3. Which person likes the fact that you can complete the challenge in different ways?
 - a. Luz
 - b. João
 - c. Diego
 - d. Jose
4. Which person has found that the challenge has helped at work?
 - a. Luz
 - b. João
 - c. Diego
 - d. Jose
5. Which person has already completed the challenge?
 - a. Luz
 - b. João
 - c. Diego
 - d. Jose